Community Council Meeting Notes

5/19/2022

Members present: Steve Hawkins, Mandee Cossa, Mary Basso, Emily DeYoung, Jennifer Hunt, Gordana
Bajraktarevic, by zoom - Brenda Shamo and Randa Farnsworth. Not present - Tiffany, Jami, Bobbi
Others present: Steve Alder, Laurel King, Eric Brondum and Mike Mlllet (West Valley City
representatives), by Zoom - Karyn Winder

Steve Hawkins motions to accept last months minutes. Emily DeYoung seconds the motion. Note made
to adjust minutes to reflect Randa’s position continues so we have 2 openings. Brenda Shamo will fix the
minutes.

Brenda Shamo welcomes Erick Brondum with West Valley City Safe Routes. Erick explains that the canal
is SL County maintained. WVC is asking for an upgrade to Rectangular Rapid Flashing Beacon Lights at the

canal crossing.

Brenda Shamo voices street lighting is still a concern. Erick says this is being added to the infield list and
if it is not addressed this round, they hope to have it addressed next round.

Mike Millet with WVC Police states the safest route for students in the crosswalk at the light and all
students should be encouraged to use the cross walk at that location.

Landtrust funds — Carryover of $15,000 for next year.

District Community Council Meeting is May 31, 2022 at Granger High. Brenda will be the parent
representative for this meeting.

School Community Council openings will go out to parents this summer and pushed during registration.
We have 3 parent openings.

Dress Code — Community Council motion made to reconsider vote. Motion made by Mandee Cossa.
Emily DeYoung second. Motion to move to “modest” dress code. Vote 5 in favor, 2 opposed.

Steve Hawkins motions to end meeting. Brenda Shamo seconds the motion. Meeting is adjourned.



